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DepEd Regional Advisory No. , . 2024
May 22, 2024
In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 8, s. 2013
This advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001,
but only for the information of DepEd officials,
personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public.
(Visit deped.in/ro8issuances)

SEMINAR-WORKSHOP ON ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE, INFOGRAPHICS,
AND COMMUNICATION FOR LIBRARIANS

Attached is a communication letter from the Philippine Librarians Association,
Incorporated - Eastern Visayas Region Librarians Council (PLAI-EVRLC),
announcing the conduct of a seminar-workshop titled “Reality in the Era of Al: A
Seminar-Workshop on Artificial Intelligence, Infographics, and Communication for
Librarians” to be held on June 19-21, 2024 at Hotel de Fides, Tacloban City. The
participants to this activity are the librarians, paraprofessionals, and other
professionals working in the libraries.

Participation of both public and private schools shall be subject to the no-
disruption-of-classes policy stipulated in DepEd Order No. 9, s. 2005 entitled
Instituting Measures to Increase Engaged Time-on-Task and Ensuring Compliance
Therewith.

More information may be inquired from:

Name: PROF. YOLANDA C. CABO, President, PLAI-EVRLC
E-mail Address: plaieasternvisayas@gmail.com

Contact Number: 0926-433-4489

Considering that this is an Advisory, Schools Division Superintendents are
given the discretion to act on this matter.
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Address: Government Center, Candahug, Palo, Leyte
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Email Address: region8@deped.gov.ph

Website: https://region8.deped.gov.ph
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Dear Sir/Madam:
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The PLAI-Eastern Visayas Region Librarians Council will be conducting an activity tltlEd “Reality
in the Era of Al: A Seminar Workshop on Artificial Intelligence, Infographics, and
Communication for Librarians” to be held on June 19-21, 2024 at Hotel de Fides, Tacloban
City. Continuing Professional Development (CPD) program accreditation for this seminar-
workshop is already being processed with the Professional Regulation Commission.

This activity aims to upkeep the library personnel with the skills and knowledge in the era of

immense technological developments and technical demands

in the actual practice of

librarianship, both in the aspect of technical and managerial duties. In this respect, we are pleased
to invite the librarians in your Department to attend in this seminar-workshop. Details on

registration fees and requirements are shown below.

Participants | Registration Fee Inclusions

Payment Method

¢ Seminar kit

e Certificates

e Access to Electronic
Files of the Speakers’
lectures

e Meals (3 morning

snacks, 3 Lunches, 3
afternoon snacks)

Member &

Non-Member Php 4,000.00

Deposit to:
Angelica Cagara
Bank: GOtyme Bank
Acc.No.: 012518265886

Additionally, since this is an output-based seminar-workshop, attendees are strongly
encouraged to bring their laptop. Participants with submitted outputs will be awarded
certificates of completion and participation, while only a certificate of participation will be

given to those without submission.

For queries and clarification, you may reach the following:
e Prof. Yolanda C. Cabo — Mobile number: 0926-433-4489
e EVRLC Email: plaieasternvisayas@gmail.com.

Thank you so much and hope to meet you at the event.

Very respectfully,
i
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YOLAI{S-A: C.CABO, RL, MM
Presidpnt, PLAI-EVRLC
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